Michigan School Business Officials
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
Minutes for June 14, 2017
9:00 am —11:00 am

Chair: Neil Cassabon, Warren Woods
Called to order at 9:03 am
Attendees: Neil Cassabon, Warren Woods Public Schools, Steve Gordon, Eastern UP
ISD, Mary Beth Rogers, Clarkston Schools, Courtney Byam and Debbie Kopkau,
MSBO.
Kopkau Secretary

Approve Minutes of April 12, 2017. Rogers moved. Gordon seconded. M/C

Old Business — CFO changes were approved by the board on May 19. Very positive
comments from staff and board. Great work to the committee.

Old Business — Propose name change of School Technology Management (STM)
certification to match the industry. The proposed change would be Chief Technology
Officer (CTO). Cassabon researched the CTO and found no issues. Others agreed.
Gordon motions to make the change and seconded by Rogers. M/C

The recommendation will go to the board to change STM to CTO.

Next meeting October 4 at 9 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Debbie Kopkau


http://msbo.org/professional-development-committee
http://www.msbo.org/sites/default/files/pd_apr17_mins.pdf

